
Reopening  
Guidelines 



What we are doing: 
• All entering our building will do so by reading 

the safety and health signs posted at all 
entrances. Entering our building is an 
individual’s acknowledgment that they do not 
have symptoms associated with Covid-19. 

• Common areas and frequently touched surfaces 
are cleaned regularly.  

• Hand sanitizer is provided throughout the 
building. 

• Posters are displayed with reminders on how to 
prevent the spread of germs.  

• Seating arrangements in the building are 
revised to allow for social distancing.  

• We will encourage all to be mindful and not 
congregate in high traffic areas i.e. hallways, 
lobby, etc.  



What you can do: 
• Stay home if you are sick! Please join our 

livestream. 

• When greeting others be mindful that some 
prefer not to hug and/or shake hands.  

• Maintain social distancing practices.  

• Wash your hands with soap frequently or 
use hand sanitizer 

• Maintain cough etiquette.  

• Talk to an elder/deacon if you have 
concerns specific to your circumstances, 
such as a health condition that places you 
or someone in your household at high risk.  

• Be kind, gracious, and preferential towards 
others.  



Common covid-19 symptoms  



Frequently asked questions 

• Is it safe? 

– We are taking every precaution 
to ensure our building is safe. 
We are following federal health 
and safety guidelines as well as 
guidance from our state and 
local governments. We are 
implementing practices such as 
increased sanitation and 
encouraging social distancing.  



Frequently asked questions 

• Face Covering? 

– We ask that you wear a 
face covering. This does 
not apply to children 
under the age of 2 or to 
individuals who are 
unable to wear a face 
covering due to a 
medical condition 



Frequently asked questions 
• What will you do if there’s a positive 

Covid-19 case? 
– Despite all precautionary measures, 

there is always a risk of exposure to 
communicable diseases. Should 
someone contract Covid-19 and 
expose others in our church, we will 
immediately inform everyone of the 
possible exposure. Individuals with a 
positive test will be asked not to 
return until cleared by a medical 
professional. Individuals who have 
been potentially exposed will be 
asked not to return for 14 days. A 
thorough cleaning of the building will 
be conducted as soon as practical.  

 



What to expect 

• Ushers will seat attendees before service. 
Families will sit together. There will be 2-3 empty 
seats between families. 

• We will sit staggered in an alternate seating 
pattern to ensure social distancing.  

• Those who desire to fellowship after service will 
be encouraged to do so outside of the building. 

• As we reopen there will be no nursery or any 
Sunday School classes until further notice. 


